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Dear Provider: 
 

The Louisiana Legislature recently passed Act 503: Changes to Community Psychiatric 
Support (CPST) and Treatment and Psychosocial Rehabilitation Services (PSR). 
Please see the attached Louisiana Department of Health Informational Bulletin 22-22 for 
more information. ACT 503 will go into effect 01/01/2023 and will affect providers 
who can perform CPST and PSR Services.   

Due to the upcoming changes to CPST and PSR Service Providers, we are requesting 
that our Mental Health Rehabilitation Service Providers complete the attached roster 
form. Please list all your agency staff providers (Licensed and Non-Licensed) who 
service our members. This includes the providers we may currently have listed as par in 
the UnitedHealthcare Community Plan Network. Please note that failure to list staff will 
result in the removal of the provider(s) from our system and may affect claims payment. 
If you have multiple locations, a roster form must be completed for each location. 
There will be upcoming regional training dates to follow, regarding the implementation of 
ACT of 503. 

All Non-licensed Behavioral Health Providers are required, by the Louisiana Department 
of Health and Hospitals, to complete standard basic training courses. Please update the 
attached training attestation for all Non-licensed Providers and submit with your roster. 

UnitedHealthcare Community Plan appreciates your cooperation with this matter. This 
information will be uses to update our records. This is a one-time request. All future 
updates are to be done via Provider Express for Licensed Providers and via the Roster 
Form for Non-licensed Providers. 

Please return the updated roster form and attestation to networkse@optum.com. 

 

Thank You, 

 
Network Management 
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